
From: Emily Bremer
To: Scott Cooper
Subject: FW: OMB Circular A-119 Revisions
Date: Monday, February 10, 2014 9:12:00 AM

FYI
 

From: Emily Bremer 
Sent: Monday, February 10, 2014 9:10 AM
To: Paul R. Verkuil; Matt Wiener; Gretchen Jacobs; Shawne McGibbon
Subject: OMB Circular A-119 Revisions
 
All,
 
OMB’s proposed revisions to Circular A-119 are on public inspection today and set to be published
in the Federal Register tomorrow: https://www.federalregister.gov/articles/2014/02/11/2014-
02891/federal-participation-in-the-development-and-use-of-voluntary-consensus-standards-and-
in-conformity/. The comment period will last 90 days.
 
Thank you,
 
Emily S. Bremer  |  Attorney Advisor

ADMINISTRATIVE CONFERENCE OF THE UNITED STATES
1120 20th St., NW Suite 706 South  .  Washington, DC 20036
(202) 480-2086  .  ebremer@acus.gov  .  www.acus.gov
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